INTERDEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM //gz/
STATE OF ALABAMA HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT AMS

1409 COLISEUM BOULEVARD MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

September 3, 1987

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 2-87

TO: All Division Engineers

FRCM: William J. Hartzog
Construction Engineer

RE: Contractor Detour Roads

Around Posted Bridges

Due to our posted bridge situation, some contractors are seeking permissicn
to econstruct detours (haul roads) around posted bridges to accommodate their
vehicles. Such requests should be handled as follows:

(1) A permit must be obtained from the Department (Maintenance Bureau).

(2} Minimum signing should be as per the attached sketch which was
prepared by the Traffic Section of the Design Bureau.

(3) A Corps of Engineers permit must be obtained by the contractor if more-
than 200 cubic yards of fill material is placed below ordinary high water or if
the detour falls within a wetland area. If there are any questions about the
environmental aspects, you should contact Mr. Bill Carwile, Environmental
Coordinator, Design Bureau.
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Attachment

ce: Mr. Tom Espy, Jr.
Mr. T. L. Cain
Mr. J. F. Caraway
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